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 Many apologies for the lack of a January newsletter, with the madness of a new term, together with 

COVID regulations and restrictions, time just ran out.   

May we welcome our new children to our preschool family – Aoife and Mollie, Bella, Lucy and Clemence.  

We would also like to welcome our new staff member Laura who has joined us.  Laura works in the 

Nursery in the morning and the Lions in the afternoon so she meets and plays with all of your children 

   

 

 

    

 
Month of Feb our sounds of the week are q , r and s 

 

Bella the Blue Tit 
 

Bella the blue tit has once again been visiting the bird 
box.  We have a camera located within the bird box 
and the children have been watching her coming in 
and out investigating the bird box on the TV set in the 
Lions Class.  She is a frequent visitor (we know it 
might not be the same bird) and the last couple of 
years have made a nest.  Due to lockdown last year 
we were not able to see all the stages but the year 
before we saw the nest making, egg hatching and 
baby birds being fed, we hope this will happen again 
this year.  

 
 
 
 

 

Half Term – Mon 15th February – Fri 19th February 
 

 

Drop off and Collection 
Thank you to everyone for keeping to their staggered 
times, it does help us to ensure that social distancing 
is being adhered to for your own safety. 
 
May I please ask that you collect your child promptly 
at 11.45 or up to 3.45pm as we have to clean 
thoroughly in between sessions (lunch/afternoon 
and twilight) and we are struggling with time 
management should children be picked up slightly 
later. 
 
 

Nursery Class Family Photos 

Thank you to everyone who has sent via email their 

family photos for the Nursery Class Display board, 

this really helps start and continue conversations.  

We welcome any photos that are still to be sent 

 
 

We are totally delighted to announce that Charlotte 
has successfully delivered her baby boy yesterday - 
31st January at 2.57pm.   Baby Hudson arrived 
weighing 9lb both Mummy and baby are doing well.   
With much love to Charlotte and Louis from us all. 
 
 

Items in lunch boxes 

Small, round or oval food can cause choking, 
lodging in children’s airways.  Please remember to 

cut items such as grapes, cherry tomatoes etc in 
quarters 

 


